
Wisconsin School Bus Association 
Safely Transporting Wisconsin’s Future 

 

Safety Competition Judge/Volunteer Signup Form 
 

 

 

The Wisconsin School Bus Association will be sponsoring the 2nd Annual State School Bus 

Drivers Safety Competition on Saturday, June 27, 2020, in Appleton. 

 

We are expecting 100 school bus drivers from across the state to compete in the two-day event.  

 

We would like to request your participation as a judge for this year's competition. An orientation 

session for judges and volunteers will be held on Saturday, June 27, at 7:15 am, in Room T144. 

 

If you are interested in judging or volunteering for this event, please return this form by email or 

mail to the addresses below. Thank you for assisting to make this event a great day! 

 

DEADLINE for response is May 15, 2020!  

Thank you for supporting this event’s successful. 

 
 

 
       

(Name - Please Print or Type) 
 

 
       

(Company or School District) 

 

 

             

(E-Mail & Phone) 

 
 

For questions, contact Cherie Hime at 608.514.5470 or by email:  

Cherie@wi-sba.org. 

Mailing address: 3980 River Rd, Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965 

mailto:Cherie@wi-sba.org

